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From Monday 30 January 2017 the Taranaki Regional Council will provide student bus 
services from Lepperton, Tikorangi Motunui and Urenui.  These will replace the privately 
operated services previously provided by Tranzit Coachlines and Kiwi Tours. 
 
The replacement services will operate as public transport services under the Citylink banner.  
To cover the additional areas bus Routes 21, 22, 23 and 24 from Waitara and Route 31 from 
Bell Block, will all be operating different routes.  This will have an impact on students 
particularly in Waitara.   
 
A new central meeting point at the War Memorial Hall will be established.  The four Waitara 
buses will meet at the hall each morning and students will then be directed to transfer (if 
required) to buses dedicated to particular schools.  In the afternoon the procedure will work 
in reverse. 
 
The following table shows the Route number, the area the bus will pick/drop off students 
and the schools the buses will travel to in the morning and depart from in the afternoon. 
 

Bus 

route 

Area of service 

AM/PM 
AM travels to: PM picks up from: 

Route 

21 
Waitara 

NPGHS, Devon Intermediate, 

Spotswood College 

Spotswood College, 

Devon Int, NPGHS 

Route 

22 

Lepperton, 

Motunui 
NPBHS, (NPGHS if required) 

NPBHS, (NPGHS if 

required) 

Route 

23 

Urenui, Tikorangi, 

Waitara 

NPGHS, Highlands Intermediate, 

Woodleigh School Activity Centre 
Highlands Int, NPGHS 

Route 

24 
Waitara St John Bosco, SHGC, FDMC 

FDMC, SHGC,  

St John Bosco 

Route 

31 

Lepperton, Airport 

Drive, Bell Block 

NPBHS, Highlands Int, Woodleigh 

School Activity Centre 
NPBHS 

 
Timetables and route descriptions are available on the Councils website 
www.taranakibus.info Bus news and updates page 
 
The short time the Council has had to put these services in place means we have not had 
time to communicate the changes to students.  We appreciate you patience and cooperation 
as we bed the services in. 


